
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We hope this message finds you well! We are excited to announce an upcoming event that 
promises to be both educational and enjoyable for our students:  
 

"Cultures and Traditions Around the World"  
 

This celebration will take place on March 25, 2025 at Clark Mills School. 
 
During this event, you will have the opportunity to learn about the diverse cultures and 
traditions of our classes by viewing students’ projects.. 
 
Guest Attendance 
Each student is welcome to invite one guest to the event. This is a wonderful opportunity for 
you to engage with your child’s learning and experience the diverse cultures represented by our 
students.  
​ Mrs. Palaia and Mrs. Graziano’s Class: 10:00-10:40 
​ Mrs. Tuller and Mrs. Marino’s Class: 11:20-12:00 
 
Project Details 
Students will research various aspects of their assigned country, including basic geography, the 
major languages spoken, flag, traditional clothing, food, holidays, traditions, and customs. 
Projects will be completed in class. 
 A questionnaire will be sent home for your child to gather some of this information from you! 

Dress Code 
Although dressing up in traditional attire representing their assigned country is optional, we 
encourage students to embrace this opportunity for creative expression.  
 
Next Steps 
Please complete the Google Form by March 7, 2025 to RSVP for the parent/guardian who will 
be attending this event. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support in this exciting event. We look forward to celebrating the 
rich tapestry of cultures together! 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
The First Grade Teachers 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScDxdlTVFdAMTsWZDxqQCrOKc6TNCHudbhluP-ab5lVVpM82A/viewform?usp=sharing
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